
  

 

 

School and Daycare 2025-2026 Mozaik Registration Information 

  

The English Montreal School Board (EMSB) is re-opening the 2025-2026 registration period online 
through the Mozaïk Parent Portal from April 9 to April 23, 2025. 
Access the portal here: https://portailparents.ca/accueil/en/ 

• For Families Already Registered & Not Requiring Daycare Services: If your child(ren) is already 
registered for the 2025-2026 school year and you do not require daycare services, no further 
action is necessary. 

• For Families Requesting Daycare Services: Parents/guardians who wish to enroll their child(ren) 
in daycare services for the upcoming school year must complete the online registration. 

• For Grade 6 Students: Parents/guardians of Grade 6 students may confirm their child(ren)’s 
selected EMSB high school for the upcoming year. 

Important Note: 

If your child is new to the EMSB for the 2025-2026 school year, you will not have access to the 
Registration tile on the Mozaïk portal. Please contact your School Secretary and Daycare Technician for 
guidance on how to complete the registration process. 

Registration Process: 

Step 1: Complete School Registration 

1. Log into Mozaïk and select REGISTRATION. 

2. The portal will guide you through the following steps: 

• Validate your child’s identification 
• Select your planned school (or notify us if your child will be leaving their current school) 
• Confirm your primary address (or request an address change, if necessary) 
• Answer the complimentary questions 
• Submit the registration 
 
** If you are having difficulty connecting to Mozaïk, you may reach out to the school secretary 
by email at ACastricato@emsb.qc.ca or by phone at 514-494.3202. 
 

Step 2: Complete Daycare Registration 

1. Once the school registration is complete, you will be prompted to register for Daycare Services. 

• Provide emergency contact information 
• Note any allergies or special requirements 
• Select your daycare schedule: Be sure to tick the lunch period for each day, even if daycare 

is required for fewer than 5 days a week. 
• Specify the start date for daycare: 

 For Grades 1–6, the first day of daycare is Tuesday, September 2, 2025. 
 For Kindergarten, the first full day is Friday, September 5, 2025. 
 If your child will start daycare at a later date, please ensure you specify the start 

date. 
 

Important: Prior to electronically signing, ensure you have read the daycare policy thoroughly. 

** If you are having difficulty registering for Daycare services via Mozaïk, you may reach out to the 
school’s daycare technician by email at CCirella@emsb.qc.ca or by or phone at 514-494-7467. 

 

Kind Regards, 

S. Rebelo  
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